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Developing a whole school food policy in Primary Schools 
 
 
Date Time Venue Course 

Code 
Event 
Ref. 

15/04/08 16.30 – 18.00 Norwich Professional Development Centre ENHB5 C 
23/04/08 16.30 – 18.00 West Norfolk Professional Development Centre ENHB5 D 
 
Course Context/Audience: 
 
 
Are you trying to develop a whole school approach to all food issues in your school?   
 

This training will help you devise a whole school food policy  
working with your school council and parents. 

 
 

 
Objectives: 
 
Delegates will be able to: 
Explore ways of working with their school, class councils and parents to develop a whole 
school food policy.  
Work towards the Every Child Matters outcome Be Healthy and meeting the Healthy 
Schools criteria. 
 
There will be an opportunity to discuss issues with other schools 
 
A CD of resources will be available to take back to school which can be adapted to 
individual needs.   
 
 
Course Leader/s: Sue Astbury       
 
Phase: Primary Schools 
 
Cost:  £0.00       This is funded by the Transforming School Food project. 

mailto:louise.flynn@norfolk.nhs.uk



